
 
    

 

              

       
        

         
       

      
 

 

      
  

         
    

       
        

    

        
   

 

       
       
     

 

        
      

         
   

 

 
 

 

     
       

         
       

         

 

   

          
      

  

         

        

 

        
        

      
        

       
      

 

  
      

  

 

  

    
  

             
              

Transport for NSW 

Community Notification 

Tuggerah Station Upgrade 

July 2023 

Transport for NSW acknowledges the Darkinjung people as the Traditional Custodians of the 

lands on which we work and pay respects to Elders past and present. 

Transport for NSW is upgrading Tuggerah Station 
as part of the Transport Access Program. The 
upgrade will provide a station that is accessible to 
those with a disability or limited mobility, 
parents/carers with prams and customers with 
luggage. 

What we are doing in July? 
Work includes: 

 continuation of piling activities on both sides of 
the station behind hoarding 

 minor earthwork activities including loading of 
waste material off site will continue in support 
of the piling works 

 trenching within the Bryant Drive carpark for 
power line works 

Drivers will also continue to see construction 
vehicle movement and traffic control set-up on 
Pacific Highway and Anzac Road. 

Throughout the month of July, there will be 
continued changes to car parking arrangements 
at Tuggerah Station. Signage will be in place to 
provide further details. 

When we’ll be working 
Standard construction hours are 7am to 6pm 
Monday to Friday and 8am to 1pm Saturday. We 
will notify nearby residents and businesses in 
advance if we need to work outside these times. 

Managing our impacts 
We aim to manage our work to avoid impacts to 
the community and the environment. 

This includes: 

 traffic control and signage will be in place 

 reducing our noise as much as possible. 

Advice provided to the community in late May 
relating to delays to some work activities was 
incorrect. This piling, investigation and trenching 
work commenced in June as planned on weekdays, 
instead of the rail possession weekend which 
included the King’s Birthday public holiday. 

Contact us 
Project Infoline 1800 775 465 

projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

transport.nsw.gov.au/projects/tuggerah-
station-upgrade 

Subscribe for updates at projects@transport.nsw.gov.au www.transport.nsw.gov.au/privacy-statement#Your_Privacy 

www.transport.nsw.gov.au/privacy-statement#Your_Privacy

